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Numerous Grant High alums
have attained regional and na-
tional stature in their lives and
many of them will be recognized
with a new program that the
alumni association believes will
inspire current and future stu-
dents.

Titled “Grant Five Star Gener-
als: Hall of Achievement” those
selected will be honored with a
plaque on a display board to be

OF ACHIEVEMENT

posted at the school. Honorees
will be named annually with the

initial inductees announced later
this year.

The school, alumni, and stu-
dents can march with pride be-
hind the general who will prop-
erly be honored to be in the Hall
of Achievement.

The idea for the Hall occurred
because of the Grant High
School Athletic Hall of Fame,

which held its third inauguration
this year. While star athletes well
deserve their recognition, so do
countless other graduates who
excelled in varied occupations.

A committee of Rodger Eddy
(chair), John Leonard, George
Franklin, Janet Eddy and Karyl
Whelan, all active alumni board
members, formulated the program,
which was formally approved dur-
ing the December meeting.

Special points of
interest:
Piano
Restoration
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The first inductee - the inspi-
ration for the school and the
generations of “Generals” who
have attended — will be none
other than Ulysses S. Grant
himself. Grant’s crucial role in
the Civil War is long past, his
presidency has been tarnished,
and his legacy largely forgotten
during the century following his
death. But now historians are
reassessing the man and finding
a truly inspirational character - a
man of singular determination,
personal integrity, the first presi-
dent to travel the world; the first
to be a Revolutionary War De-
scendant and acknowledged to
be the best writer of a military
history behind Julius Caesar.
Grant died two days after com-
pletion of his Memoirs, and the
dedication of his tomb in New
York attracted five million citi-
zens.

Ulysses S. Grant served two
terms from 1869 to 1877 as the
18th President. He was born
Hiram Ulysses Grant in a log

ALL OF ACHI
INDUCTEE

cabin in Point Pleasant, OH, on
April 27, 1822. Grant's grandfa-
ther and Revolutionary War an-
cestor was Captain Noah Grant
[Il. He “was present at the battle
of Bunker Hill. He served until
the fall of Yorktown, or through
the entire Revolutionary war. He
must, however, have been on
furlough part of the time—as
most of the soldiers of that pe-
riod were—for he married in
Connecticut during the war, had
two children, and was a widower
at the close.” (U.S. Grant's Per-
sonal Memoirs).

At the age of 17, Grant en-
tered the United States Military
Academy at West Point, NY. In
1843 Grant graduated 21stin a
class of 39. The papers nominat-
ing him for the academy showed
his name as Ulysses S. Grant -
his mother's name was Simp-
son. (Grant would continue to
use this name as he didn’t want
to be known by his initials,
H.U.G.) Now with a name of
U.S. Grant, the U.S. could also

EVEMENT

stand for "Uncle Sam," Grant's
nickname became "Sam" among
his army colleagues.

Ulysses S. Grant rose to inter-
national fame as the Commanding
General of the Union Army in the
Civil War. In 1868, Grant was
nominated at the Republican Na-
tional Convention and elected
President. Grant was the first presi-
dent to serve for two full terms in
40 years since Andrew Jackson.
He entered the White House at age
46, the youngest man yet elected
president.

Grant died
two days after
completion of
his Memoirs in
Mount
McGregor, NY
o/ onJuly 23,
#== 1885 at age 63.
He is buried beside his wife in
Grant's Tomb in NYC. His tomb in
New York attracted five million
citizens at its dedication and is the
largest mausoleum in North
America.

-
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WOW! What a year this past
year was for your Alumni Asso-
ciation.

Our mission as an alumni
association is to maintain and
promote the excellence that is
Grant High Schools long estab-
lished tradition.

One of the major goals of the
association is to provide a schol-
arship and this year John Julius
Muwulya received the scholar-
ship. He is currently studying at
the University of Portland. Julius
is a fine young man who epito-

FROM THE PRESIDENT

mizes what it means to be a
Grantonian.

In July we held the 2d annual
all alumni picnic at Wilshire Park
with a good turn out. Good to
see some old friends there. This
next year the picnic will be held
on July 22nd, so plan to attend.

This past fall the alumni asso-
ciation held a fund raiser to raise
funds for the restoration of the 9’
Steinway concert grand piano in
the auditorium. And a big thanks
to Tom Grant (Grant 64”) who
graciously donated his time for

the event. Appearing with Tom
was Shelley Rudolph. Remix a
chorus made up of former Royal
Blues, under the direction of
Doree Jarboe opened the con-
cert and also preformed with
Tom. Besides raising money for
the restoration of the piano it
was a fun evening.

In October the Grant Alumni
Hall of Fame inducted 21 out-
standing Grant athletes and
coaches. It was a special eve-
ning for me to see Butch Lumby
and Wes Austin inducted.

Finally a special thanks to
those who serve on the alumni
board, Thanks Guys & Gals.

Jack Cain’61
Alumni Assn. President

RESs

Grant High School is lucky to
have a 9 Steinway concert
grand piano but regrettably it has
not had the care it deserves over
the years. The alumni associa-
tion is dedicated to refurbishing it
to its glory! We began fund rais-
ing with an evening of music in
October with the Remix (Royal
Blues alums), Tom Grant and
Shelley Rudolph. If you were not
in the audience you missed a
most enjoyable evening! Our
thanks again to Tom, class of
1964, for donating his time and
talent. We will let you know
when the next musical evening
is planned. We could use help in
reaching our goal!

TORATION OF GRAND PIANO

Grant Alumni Association

PO Box 13291, Portland 97213-0291

Please send your donations to:

HOME

COMING

The annual all alumni event
was held again at Amalfi’s Italian
Restaurant on Friday,
September 23 prior to the
victorious homecoming game
against Beaverton High in the
GHS bowl. Many from the class
of 1961 who were celebrating
their 50th reunion that weekend
were in attendance. It was a
beautiful sunny day with ample
hors d’doeuvres and pizza for

\alll
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AMALFI’s FALL EVENT-SEPTEMBER 23, 2011

Geneva Fraser '77-Claudia Kragrud '74

I

‘ ' Peggy Anderson Cook ‘61
Jack Cain'61 Al Zell '61 Doug Hosken ‘61 Mary Cain ‘62, Larry & Judy Mueller ‘61 Jim Cook

BobStayton
‘61,

Karyl
Loback,
Whelan ‘61,

Jeff Nelson
61,

Bill Franzke
‘61

Patti Benson Littlehales ‘61,
Kyra Dodge Macllveen '57, Mary Moody Cain ‘62

Roberta Wallace Wiens ‘58,
Roberta Rollwage
Opdenweyer ‘57,

Tom Opdenweyer ‘51

Phyllis Thomas Kahn'67  Leo Kahn ‘59

Rod Meserve '53 Dean McMullen '52

N
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CLASS OF 1991 —-20TH REUNION

In August 2011, the class of 1991 celebrated our 20-year reunion. The weekend began with a Friday night gathering of classmates in the Ken-
nedy School gym. We played a slide show that contained photos from our senior year slide show, as well as photos from our 10-year reunion,
listened to music reminiscent of our high school days, and played catch up with friends we haven't seen in 10 or 20 years. Saturday night, we
brought spouses to the Crystal Ballroom for dinner and dancing to a music spun by a local DJ (a GHS alum from the class of 1990). Sunday af-
ternoon, we brought our families to Wilshire Park, the scene of our senior picnic. Our children played together and ate popsicles while the adults

were able to laugh about the events of the weekend. A friendly soccer game of classmates and children ensued.

Darcy Jennings Roane,
Emily Hathaway Mandic,
Kristy Martin Walker,
Caitie Feeney Coleman

Sarah Arison Bermejo, Zola Brown, Jon Brown, Tiffany Price, Kyle Price,

Jennifer Schultz Grover Brian McKeever

Trista Lankow, Anna Honn Brugger,
Signe Dortch, Cortlandt Cuffee,
Catherine Stelzer

Sarah Skillern, Serena Pilot Ashley, Trista Lankow,
Velynn Frazier Brown, Viva Maynard Maloney Mertlich

Geoff Daggatt, Molly Savoie,
Manny Baniago

Class of
‘91
Group
Photo
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GRANT

The community of GHS
supporters includes several
organizations all dedicated to
the support and continued ex-
cellence of the school and the
students and faculty that bring it
to life. Among these organiza-
tions are: The GHS Alumni
Assoc., the GHS Foundation,
GHS Booster Club, and the
PTA. In these days of dwindling
state and federal school sup-
port and reduced budgets,
these local support groups
target programs at Grant that
help to continue a tradition of

excellence for today’s Grant
community.

The GHS Alumni Assn.,
founded in 2005, is a non-profit
and the mission statement can
found on the application at the
end of the newsletter.

The Grant High Foundation
is the only organization has the
single purpose of raising funds
to hire and retain teachers and
is the only organization able to
fund teaching positions. Tax
deductible donations to the
foundation have helped retain
full band, choral and theater

HIGH S CcHOOL

programs; multiple world lan-
guage classes; visual arts
classes; AP Physics and dual
credit classes in Photography,
PSU Journalism, Philosophy,
the Constitution Team and
Marketing Classes. The first
$10,000.00 donated to the
Foundation is an exempt fund;
one-third of all donations after
the first $10,000.00 become
part of an Equity Fund provid-
ing grants to schools that do
not have the community to
raise the donations needed for
their school.

FOUNDATION

From time to time each of
these organizations will ask for
your financial support. Know
that all of your support is appre-
ciated and will be used properly
per the mission of the organiza-
tion to which you choose to
contribute. Grant High School
launched us all on to a better
life. If you have the means, it is
time to pay back a bit to con-
tinue the tradition of excellence.
Donate and/or get involved.

Interest and enthusiasm for
the Grant High School Athletic
Hall of Fame is growing, as
evidenced by the third annual
award program in the audito-
rium on Monday evening, Octo-
ber 17, 2011. Twenty-one
names were added to the 20
from last year and to the origi-
nal 66 from 2009.

Enthusiastic recipients along
with friends, relatives, and pre-
vious honorees enjoyed a pro-
gram that included Principal
Vivian Orlen who introduced
team captains and leaders from
each of Grant’s athletic teams.

The Royal Blues, the
school’s premier vocal group,
sang numbers and the school

ATHLETIC HALL

cheerleaders led the Grant
Fight song. Jackie Sage, ath-
letic director, welcomed the
crowd and Pete Charlston '54
and Gerry Spencer '59 shared
master of ceremonies duties,
and the latter introduced the
other selection committee
members. John Keller, Wilson
Walker and Rodger Eddy.

Guest inductee speakers
were Butch Lumby ’62 and
Pete Williams ’51.

Inductees were:
Jim McGregor and Dave Ed-
wards (deceased) both '40
Bill Deeks (deceased) ‘43
Don Stamm ‘46
Pete Withers (deceased) ‘46
Chuck Oettinger (deceased)

OF FAME
'49

Dale Duff (deceased) '50
Virginal May Enos '50

Patsy Heard '51

Jim Ruggles '51

Pete Williams ‘51

Jim Rice '55

Rick Soller '61

Wes Austin and Butch Lumby
both’62

Ron Brown ‘68

Bill Flowers ‘69

Diane VanGorder ‘68

Tami Fitzpatrick Chauncey ‘96
In the coaches category,
James “Mush” Torson came to
Grant via Oregon State and
Corvallis high school. He
coached three sports — basket-
ball, baseball, and football

(winning the state title in 1946).
He went on to University of
Portland to coach basketball.
Ron Kennewell '77 played
three years of varsity baseball
and basketball at Grant, then
starred at Western Oregon
College before returning to
Grant for 28 years as baseball
coach, and still teaches here.

The assemblage thoroughly
enjoyed refreshments and
Grant-style socializing in Cen-
ter Hall before reluctantly head-
ing home. Display boards were
shown that honor each recipi-
ent to date, and will hang per-
manently in a hall.

2011 Hall Of Fame Inductees
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HALL OF

FAME EVENT-OCTOBER 17, 2011

Dennis Sullivan coach ‘53 -’63
John Mears '70

Diane Van Gorder '80

4 Jack Cain ‘61
Mr. Westcott

Butch Lumby '62

[

Jack Cain ‘61

Wes Austin 62

Jim
Sandsness
'58

Gerry
Spencer '59

Roy Love

Jim Rice '55

N

Greg Harold '64, a member of the last GHS State Football-
Championship team, presents a framed picture of the team as
a thank you to the GHS coaches past, present and future.

Nick Munly '47, Pete Withers Jr., Pete Charlston '54,

Gino Pieretti '52, Beverly Jones Ruggles '52, Jim Ruggles '51
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CLASS OF 1961 CELEBRATES-50TH REUNION

Center Hall sounded and looked just like it did fifty years ago when the class of 61 gathered for a school open house. The din
was audible for blocks as classmates met for coffee and donuts before being entertained by the Royal Blues in the auditorium.

Honored guests were Art Westcott and Ed Rooney.

Later in the afternoon, many from the class attended the annual Alumni Assn. Amalfi’s homecoming party before heading to the
bowl to cheer Grant in the win against Beaverton. Class members who played varsity football were announced as they walked onto
the field to participate in the coin toss as honorary captains.

The reunion party was held at University Place where the room was divided into quadrants with each section decorated as famil-
iar scenes: the Grant Park, library, gym or cafeteria. Passed hors d’oeuvres included toasted buns to enjoy at the make your own
flavored Coke/Green river bar.

Classmates were able to reminisce with faculty members Ron Sobattka, John Hilley, George Galati, Anita Logan, Jacqueline
Svaren, Ed Rooney, and Charles Randolph. Dick Hennessey, Frank Buckiewicz and Bob Gerber sent their regrets.

Friday night was dedicated to reunions for all feeder grade schools. Also offered during the weekend was a neighborhood walk-
ing tour, golf and bike ride as well as breakfast Sunday morning for those staying at the hotel. A full and memorable weekend!

Fy¥

Gretchen Anderson McKenzie,
Suzanne Hahn Albers,
Jan Peterson Johnson, Doug Neely

Carol Derr Damron, Judi Stimaac,

Marlene Schleining Oberbeck, Bev Rogers Curtis

Bob Weaver, Janet Laird Wee,
Carl Mautz

\Class of ‘61 Reunion Library Keith Lovett Rhoda Harris Cady For more photos: www.usghs61.org f
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CLASS OF 1946 —-—65TH REUNION

Ken Handel, class president, reports: The classes of January and June 1946 had their 65th reunion on July 16, 2011 at Ernesto's Italian Res-
taurant with sixty three classmates and guests attending. Much credit for its success goes to Vi Schultz Eaton for her tireless efforts in locating
class members. Oliver Norville announced that the class GHS-Oregon Community Foundation Needs-Benefit Fund increased by $3155 during
the registration period. The '46 endowment generates funds to GHS in excess of $2000 each year to support programs for which funding would
not be available otherwise. Visiting and recalling the good times for over an hour after the program highlighted the evening.

Margaret McKeen Bekins, Margaret Othus Gender,
Donna Mae Lyons Kunkel & Jack Armstrong Donna Mae Lyons Kunkel, Yvonne Nielsen Love,
Julanne Chevrier Weller

CLASS OF 1954—-—75TH BIRTHDAYS

k. The class of 1954 gathered to celebrate their 75th
[ ‘ s .\ § Dbirthdays on July 30, 2011 at the Multnomah Club “in
' Q - 2 b X B the tent” on the balcony. A good time was had by all
with attendees coming from as far as the east coast.
Sally Cathcart Knauss and Marilyn Walker Portwood
were co-chairwomen of an enthusiastic committee of
seventeen.

Pete Charlston

Sally Cathcart Knauss

Swing Sixteen choir:
front-Sandra Walker
Baker, Nancy Smeth-
ers Burbach, Gerry
Miller Jackson, Marilyn
Swant Windholz, Sally
Cathcart Knauss; back-
Steve Shepard, Keith
Hedeen, Dick Allen &
Pete Charlston

Marilyn Swant Windholz

Keith Hedeen
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IN MEMORIAM-2011

We hope to be accurate and depend on your help.

GHS has a new baseball coach! His name is Matt Kabza and
he is planning something fun!

The Alumni Tribute Game is scheduled for Wednesday, May 2
when Franklin comes to play.

This will be the perfect time for all former Grant baseball players
to come out to the field to support the Grant baseball program and
to also catch up with old teammates while enjoying a BBQ and a
game. The first game of the season is against Reynolds at Grant
on March 14. As one might expect, the uniforms are old and need
to be replaced, the protective gear needs updating and the batting
cage needs a complete renovation. For the latest information on
the baseball program and/or how you can help with funding visit
www.generalsbaseball.org.

Mark May 2 on your calendar so you can join in the fun!

1928 Elinor Cohn Shank 1943 Starl H Warrington Jr 1955  Joan Lesman Shipley

1931 Henry W Lewis 1944  Thomas K Dunham 1955 Robert M Lewis

1931 George W Starr 1944 Richard R Smith 1955  Kay Kaser Dodge

1932 Justine Peake Weatherford 1944 Robert A Brown 1956 Judith Sandsness Parkhurst

1932  Walter C Palaske 1944 Inez Richardson Riechers 1958  Stephen G Kyes

1933 George M Henderson 1944 A Wayne Fick 1958 Michael Ledgerwood

1934 Edward Ostlind Jr 1944 Arthur C Milne Jr 1958 Georganne Yaw Barr

1935  Richard C Mieth 1945  Marjorie Pierson Palmer 1958  Larry T Murphy

1936  Marion Millspaugh Brands 1946  Bruce B Luzader 1959  Andy Lekas

1936 James Robert McGill 1947 Mary Jones Potter 1959 Shirley Kay Jabon

1938  Shirley Savinar Bergman 1947  E Ross Kuhnhausen 1960  Carol Potter Ginsberg

1938  Adele Knerr Rodriguez 1947  Theodore L Golmis 1961 Ralph Baer

1938  Harry L Turtledove 1947  Claire Myrand Callaghan 1961 James W Ballin

1938  Mary Lou McEachron Lord 1947 Barbara Jenkins Orem 1961 Richard H Olmscheid MD

1938  Lucile Cecil Stroble 1948  Annette Packouz Tobin 1961 John "Dee" Scott

1939 Ralph K Bjorklund 1948 Paul Croxton Delzell 1962 Mike Carroll MD

1939 Ruth Director Heldfond 1949  Christine Haleston Gann 1963  Linda Jackson Moore

1939  Murdene Hansen Gannett Jones 1949  Pat Elliott Wood 1965  Douglas A Fleming

1939 Robert L Matthews 1950  Nancy Slack Bolton 1966  Judith Davis

1939 Ellen Haller Kriz 1950 Donna Johnson Gump 1968 Martha "Marti" Stayton

1939  John D Ryan 1951 Peter G Psihogios 1969  Susan Sanders Heintz

1940 Elizabeth Sharp Ferguson 1952 James A Briles MD 1973 David W Fleck

1940 Richard H Blakeslee 1952 Jerry Hickok 1974 Heidi Moore Angell

1940  Lloyd T Thomas 1952  LaDonna Messmer Hokkanen 1975  Paula McCarthy Harvey

1940  Alfred J Grierson MD 1953 Shirley Salstrom Motz 1976 Heidi Suva Whan

1941 Mary Magette Hays 1953 Robert C Rengo 1977 Karen Poppinga Walter

1941 Millicent Beck 1953  Marva Frost Graham Hutchins 1980  Catrina Lacaden Smith

1942 T Alan Rice 1954 Charlotte Schatz Phillips Jarrett 1981 James D Robertson

1943 Robert E Dahl 1954  JRobert Olsen 1985  Chris Kent

1943  Donald S Sneyd 1954  Jack C Taylor 1987  Steven R Romaniello

1943  Clifford R Herrall 1954  Garvin C Lovejoy 1988  Penny Shuping

1943 Doris Storaasli Johnson 1954  Ward B Kent Jr 1991 Rob Ingram

1943 Phyllis Lehman Dodson 1955 Ross Forncrook 1994 Gabriel S Jackson
ALUMNI TRIBUTE ALL ALUMNI PICNIC
BASEBALL GAME

The second annual all alum
picnic was held July 24 in Wil-
shire Park. The weather was
perfect as alums from all classes
renewed old friendships and
established new ones. The pic-
nic is becoming perfect for reun-
ions — the date is set, the adver-
tising is done, the venue re-
served.

Mark your calendars now for
Sunday, July 22, 2012. Photos
have been posted on the web-
site: www.grantalumni.org

Jean Fulton McDowell '39 and grandson Joel Beaudoin 2000
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GHS CLASS REUNIONS

Class of 1945 — Annual Get Together

Tuesday, September 11, 2012

3:00-7:00 (Dinner at 5:00)

Eastmoreland Golf Course 2425 SE Bybee Blvd Portland
Contact: Peter Cuthbert 619.885.9620

Class of 1947 - 65t Reunion

Saturday, July 21, 2012

Ernesto’s Italian Restaurant 8544 SW Apple Way Portland
Sunday, July 22, 2012

Wilshire Park — join in the fun at the all alumni picnic!

Contact: Ruth Corbett Hinson at minoggie@spiritone.com or
Bud Leonard at 503.505.2000

Class of 1952 — 60t Reunion

Saturday, August 11, 2012

Portland Yacht Club

4:00

A mailing will follow this spring ~ reservations will be required
Contact: Claudette Jenkin Joy at 503.235.8782 or
claudettejoy@comcast.net

Class of 1957- 55t Reunion

Friday, September 7, 2012

Eastmoreland Golf Club

Saturday, September 8, 2012

Multnomah Club

A mailing will follow this spring

Contact: Diana Pachot Enden at 503.579.1012 or
denden3@comcast.net

Class of 1962 — 50th Reunion

Saturday, July 28, 2012

Red Lion Convention Center-Windows 1021 NE Grand Avenue
Contact: Grant1962@classreunions.com

Class of 1967- 45t Reunion

Sunday, July 22, 2012

Wilshire Park — join in the fun at the all alumni picnic!
Contact: Facebook page “Eugene Melvin”

Class of 1972- 40th Reunion

Saturday, July 21, 2012

Red Lion Convention Center-Windows 1021 NE Grand Avenue
Sunday, July 22, 2012

Wilshire Park - join in the fun at the all alumni picnic!

Contact: Grant1972@classreunions.com

SPRING SCHEDULE OF
EVENTS

Event information is from the Grant High School calendar. Times and
places may change, so it is always wise to check with the school. You
can check the website by going to http://grant.pps.k12.or.us.

News from The Grantonian can be viewed at www.grantonian.com.

Grant Sports

To find out where and when games and meets will take place go to:
www pilathletics.com/scheduleresults.asp.

February 17-18 — State Swim Meet at Mt Hood Community College
February 24-25 — State Wrestling Tournament at Memorial Coliseum
March 7-10 - State Basketball Championships at the Rose Garden
May 2 — Alumni Tribute Baseball game vs. Franklin and barbeque 4:30
May 25-26 — State Track Meet at the U of O / Eugene

Performing Arts

February 2 & 4 — Winter Theatre Production 7:00 in auditorium
February 9-11 — Winter Theatre Production 7:00 in auditorium
February 25 - District Dance Competition

March 1 — Spring Band & Choir Concert 7:00 in auditorium
March 14-17 - State Dance Competition

April 28 - Spring Musical Production 7:00 in auditorium

May 3-5 — Spring Musical Production 7:00 in auditorium

May 22 — Spring Choir Concert 7:00 in auditorium

Other Events

February 14 — Booster Club meeting 7:00 pm in Room 124 (Boosters
meet monthly on the second Tuesday of the month. Join in!)
February 24 — Booster Auction & TGIF Event 5:00-11:00

February 21 — PTA meets 6:30 pm in Room 232 (PTA meets monthly
on the third Tuesday of the month. Join in!)

March 13 — Rose Festival Ambassador announced 9:35 in auditorium
April 26-27 — Grant Art Show in old gym

May 24 — Grant Trade Show in new gym

June 5 — Graduation!

June 13 - Last day of school

The GHS Alumni Association would like to include any and all informa-
tion applicable to Grant High School in the newsletter. Please send
any information that you would like to have published to
grantalumni@aol.com.

REUNION INFORMATION

Generally Speaking welcomes all reunion stories and photos
and will include them in future editions. Submit information to:
grantalumni@aol.com

N

M Linda Coble '65
is knighted in
Honolulu by
Queen Victoria
Dinu '11 with
classmate Gayle
Peterson White-
hurst '65 (in
purple cape)
looking on.

-
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US GRANT HIGH SCHOOL OF PORTLAND, OR
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

The US Grant High School of Portland, OR Alumni Association, founded in 2005 is an Oregon non-profit corporation
with IRS 501 (c) (3) status, making dues and contributions tax deductible. Our mission is to serve our graduates and
to develop alumni interest and support for Grant. Grant High School continues to be an outstanding Portland school.
We want to help continue this tradition.

The Alumni Association operates entirely on membership dues and donations. Our major goals and activities in-
clude:

Provide opportunities for alumni to stay current with other Grant graduates and with events at the school.

Issue a newsletter publicizing all alumni activities including class reunions, current events at Grant and historical
highlights.

Support Grant financially with scholarships, facility improvement, student programs and the organization of alumni
service projects.

Develop and maintain Grant’s history collection through interviews with former students and faculty; preservation
of school newspapers and other historical documents by digital conversion; maintain donations of scrapbooks and
other Grant memorabilia.

Please join us in helping to maintain Grant’s proud tradition by filling in the information below and sending it to
Alumni Association, P. 0. Box 13291, Portland, Oregon 97213-0291
Continue to be part of the “Grant Experience.” Thank you.

Cut here

Membership and Contributions

The U. S. Grant High School of Portland, Oregon, Alumni Association is an Oregon non-profit corporation with
IRS 501( c)(3) status (36-4577438), making dues and contributions tax deductible.

New memberships and renewals are due effective January 1st of each year.

Name (present)

Name at Grant Class

Address

City State/Zip

Phone Email

Enclosed is:

O My $20 individual annual dues $
O My $30 (per couple-both Grant Alumni) annual dues $
O My $250 individual Life membership dues $
O My donation to the Grant Alumni Association Scholarship Fund $
O My donation to the Grant Hall of Fame $
O My donation to the Steinway Grand Piano Restoration Project $
O Other donation $

Total Enclosed $
\ Mail to: U. S. Grant Alumni Association, P. O. Box 13291, Portland, Oregon 97213-0291 /




WEBSITE NEWS ALL ALUMNINI

We have added a “Dues and Donations” page and the PrcnNic
capability to accept electronic payments from most credit
cards through PAYPAL. You can now pay dues and make Sunday, July 22, 2012
donations electronically. Saves time and postage. 1:00 p.m.

We are continuing to develop the website as we grow. If
you have experience in website operation and/or design and Wilshire Park
would like to help contact:

Bob Stayton at rstayton@comcast.net or visit the website It's free and it's fun!

at www.grantalumni.org

BOOSTER AUCTION

The annual Grant Booster Auction is scheduled for Fri-
day, February 24, 2012. It is a TGIF event with emcee Tony
Starlight and auctioneer Steve Dorsey. It will be a rousing
good time that also benefits GHS.

Go To www.Grantboosters.org for details and to
purchase tickets.

)
U.S.GRANT
HIGH S CHOOL
OF PORTLAND,
OREGON A LUMNIMNI
ASSOCIATION

PosT OFFICE Box 13291
PORTLAND, OREGON 97213-0291

ATTENTION POSTMASTER
DO NOT FORWARD
ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED

www.grantalumni.org

GrantAlumni@aol.com




